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Our Albania server location is currently running on limited capacity due to issues occurring
within the data center. While this is being addressed, if you run into decreased speeds or
issues connecting, we recommend connecting to an alternative server location at this time.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us by submitting a
support ticket or by taking advantage of our 24/7 Live Chat support. We apologize for any
inconveniences this may have caused you and hope to have this sorted out swiftly! 
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